

WILDCAT WEEKLY

May 25, 2021





BIKES FOR BOOKS

DATES TO REMEMBER

May 28-No School for Students-teacher workshop day
May 31-Memorial Day--No School
June 3-Virtual Concert will be recorded
June 4-Field Day (please apply
sunscreen and bug spray at home)
June 7-In person learner 4th grade
move-up day (a video for remote
learners will be released date TBD)
June 15-4th grade graduation--Please
read newsletter for additional details.
June 15-Last student day of school

For the health and safety of our staff members and students, it is important for you to assess your child EVERY morning for red, watery eyes, runny nose, sore throat, cough and fever. If these symptoms ARE present, PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL UNTIL THE SYMPTOMS have IMPROVED! The district administrators, classroom teachers and school nurses understand that this is a VERY DIFFICULT REQUEST, but it is necessary to protect the entire community. Please contact the school nurse with questions or concerns.

Bikes for Books

On Friday, we had our

Bikes for Books
celebration where we
were able to give out 24
bikes that were
generously donated to
our school by the
Parian Masonic

Lodge of Corinna. The students look forward

to it every year. Over the course of four weeks, our SVES

students read 1,447

books. We are so proud of this amazing accomplishment!

MORNING DROP OFF

Morning Drop Off

Thank you so much for your continued efforts to keep our students safe. A quick reminder that our morning drop off time is 7:40AM-8:00AM. We ask that parents please pull up as far as you can when dropping your child off. This allows parents who arrive after you a spot to pull up. Although most students are great about exiting the vehicle on the passenger side, occasionally a student will exit on the driver's side. For this reason, we ask that all family members dropping off please drive slowly!

Thank you for helping to keep all of

our students safe.

Fourth Grade Graduation

On June 15th at 9:00AM, we will be having a ceremony to celebrate our fourth grade students as they get ready to transition from Wildcats to Warriors. Each in-person learner will be allowed to have two adults attend the ceremony. The tickets will go home with each student in a few weeks. Remote learners will be included virtually with their fourth grade peers and will be displayed up on the big screen in the gym for the event. Certificates will be mailed home to remote students. The in-person students attending will be sitting with the two adults who will be attending, for them to allow for adequate social distancing between families in the gym. A slideshow has been created to celebrate our students. If you have not sent in a current and baby photo of your child for the slide show, please send them to Idonahue@rsu19.net as soon as possible. More information will be coming home on this event in the coming weeks.

Paw Pride Awards

Each month at SVES students and staff members are nominated by any and all members of our school community for acts of kindness and for safe, respectful and responsible behavior. This month we would like to congratulate the following recipients of our Paw Pride

Awards:

Caleb Ireland Rylee Gatcomb Breckyn Martin Silas Merrow Ashton Hicks Kiyah Finney Elliot Wade Avery Graves Hannah Simonds Ryleigh Hale **Lane Irish Jaxon Barron Maeve Rush** Mr. Edward **Nurse Maxine!**



WE'RE HAVING A BOOK FAIR!

Dear Parents and Families

We are working hard to keep kids reading and raise critical funds for our school with our Scholastic Online-Only Book Fair from May 24-June 6.

The Fair will connect your kids to notable books and inspiring characters — helping them become lifelong readers. And you'll love the new option to shop for Book Fair exclusives — directly from the interactive booklist.

Plus, enjoy these special online shopping features:

- Access to over 6,000 products
- All orders ship direct to home
- FREE shipping on book-only orders over \$25*
- All purchases support our school and earn 25% in rewards

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with online shopping: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sebasticookvalleyelementary

Thank you for continuing to support our school.

Happy reading

Mrs. Arena SVES Librarian



Sebasticook Valley Elementary School's Book

Book Fair dates: May 24-June 6













